Senior Infants Sports Week
15th -19th June 2020

Dear Parents, 
This week we are encouraging the children to get active and have fun for the week. The whole school is taking part in ‘Sports Week’ and we want you to get involved too. Sports week will run all week and you can pick and choose anything you like from the suggested sports/games page. We would also love you to add in any other sport or active games that you personally enjoy.

There are two aspects to sports week.
1. Sports Day – Unfortunately we cannot have our normal sports day in school this year but we encourage you all to take part on Tuesday and Wednesday in our ‘At Home Sport’s Day’. Ideas for games and races are posted on the website and have been emailed to you also.
2. Activity Days – We encourage you to do various activities (walk, jog, cycle, dance, skip etc...)  on the 'Activity days'. Some ideas will be posted online and have also been emailed to you.

We would love to see some pictures of you all engaging in sports week. We have set up a ‘Padlet’ for you to post pictures for us to see. Padlet is an online site, similar to a virtual noticeboard, that allows users to gather and share ideas. The children will then be able to see what the other children in Senior Infants are doing during Sports Week. We feel this will inspire the children and motivate them to engage in some fun activities this week.
[bookmark: _GoBack]How to upload to Padlet? 
1. Follow the link emailed to you, to access the Padlet page. 
2. You can add a post to the Padlet by clicking on the ‘+’ at the bottom of the screen. You won’t need to set up an account. 
3. We suggest putting your child’s first name and class name as the title and writing a brief explanation of what they did e.g. Tom from Room 5. 
4. We are suggesting that you refrain from adding pictures of the children’s faces as the link to the Padlet may be posted on the school website. Therefore, do not upload pictures of your child’s face unless you are willing to have them published.
